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From: qpcwebsite@qpc.qld.gov.au
Sent: Tuesday, 27 October 2015 9:43 AM
To: QPC-Enquiry
Subject: New submission from Contact Us

Name

Mr. Frank Ondrus

Phone

Email

Brief description of your enquiry

RE: Solar Feed-in-Tariff Inquiry 
I thought that the 'green' power /electricity exported to the grid at 0.44 cents/kW was then on-sold at a much higher rate to 
businesses who were obliged to buy green power to offset their 'dirty' / polluting business practices!




